
 
 
 

June 14, 2002 
 
 

 
BY ELECTRONIC TRANSMISSION 
 
 
The Honorable Magalie Roman Salas 
Secretary  
Federal Energy Regulatory Commission 
888 First Street, N.E. 
Washington, D.C. 20426 
 
 RE:  Williams Energy Marketing & Trading Company 
          Docket No. ER02-91-000 
 
Dear Ms. Salas: 
 
 Transmitted herewith for electronic filing in the above-referenced proceeding is a 
“Further Unopposed Joint Motion for an Extension of Time.”    Thank you for your 
assistance in the matter. 
 
      Very truly yours,  
 
 
      /s/ Jeanne M. Solé 
      Jeanne M. Solé 
      Regulatory Counsel 
       
Enclosures 
 

xc:  All active parties of record 

California Independent  
System Operator 


